

20 November 2014

Our Ref: Your Ref:

SYD14/01279 DA 842/2014

The General Manager Camden Council PO Box 183 CAMDEN NSW 2570

Attention: Mr R J Lawlor

Received RMU 2 5 N0V 2014 Camden Council

Dear Sir/Madam

SUBDIVISION TO CREATE 215 LOTS AND ASSOCIATED WORKS LOT 721 & 722, DP 1192964, 51-61 ST ANDREWS ROAD, LEPPINGTON

I refer to your letter dated 16 October 2014 regarding the abovementioned subdivision application, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comments.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted information and does not support the proposed additional access to St Andrews Road, east of the proposed roundabout. The submitted information does not demonstrate the need for a second access to St Andrews Road from the proposed subdivision.

Any inquiries in relation to this matter can be directed to Pahee Rathan on 8849 2219.

Yours faithfully

Gordon Trotter

Manager Land Use Assessment

answell

Network & Safety